
From: Zafar, Marzia 
Sent: 8/8/2014 2:42:41 PM 
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Safety meeting 

Hi there, 

Thursday is pretty bad for me. I can do Wednesday or Friday or the following Monday. 

No, I have not had a chance yet, but will do so over the weekend when I catch up on email. 

Marzia Zafar - California Public Utilities Commission - Zaf@cpuc.ca.gov - 415-703-1997 

Original Message 
From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.coml 
Sent: Friday, August 08, 2014 2:38 PM 
To: Zafar, Marzia 
Subject: Safety Meeting 

Hi Marzia, 

Would next Thursday at 3 or 4 work for a meeting with Meri Issel, our Director of Safety Culture? I can 
include John Backer. John is our director of Safety Governance. He also covers metrics. 

Also, did you have a chance to send that posting? I haven't seen but wanted to make sure I didn't miss it. 

Thanks, 
Meredith 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.coim/about/compaiiv/privacY/customer/ 


